
From: Richard [mailto:Richard@van-rich.com]  

Sent: Saturday, October 6, 2018 4:42 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Comments on Seacoast Reliability Project 

 

 

Hello. My wife and I live at 280 Durham Point Road, Durham, NH 03824. We own 35 acres on 

this road, with an existing power line right of way cutting through the center of our land. The 

proposed "Reliability Project" with the huge 85 foot metal towers will have a significantly 

negative  impact on the value of our land. I am a retired real estate professional, so I speak with 

some level of expertise. In fact, the Nature Conservancy, with whom we have been speaking 

relative to a possible conservation easement, has also indicated that this project will reduce the 

value of our property.  

Therefore we are adamantly opposed to this project. Sincerely, Richard and Kathleen 

Gsottschneider, 603 781 0594 
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